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MICHAEL L. ROSENTHAL of Hartsdale prmmpa
of Rosenthal Memorial Chapel in Pleasantvme '

co-chaired the executive seminar of the Jewish
Funeral Directors of America, which took place
in May at the Renaissance Hotel in Providence, R.l.
He also chaired the event in 2006. Twenty-five Jew-
ish funeral directors attended the event. Attendees
learned about Jewish traditions in funeral practices,
the differences between men and women in the
funeral industry, how to address generational differ-
ences in the funeral business and with client fammes
and workplace safety.




